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Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! I want to take a moment to wish everyone a Happy Holiday Season and a Wonderful 

New Year! It is hard to believe we have reached the end of December! I look forward to seeing our students again, 

after break, reenergized and eager to start strong in 2023! 

Many of you may have been notified of an addition to your student’s “Document” tab in the Parent Portal. The 

report for Principal’s List and Honor Roll have been run this week. The following is the criteria used at RDMS:  

- Principal’s List 

o Minimum of 7 A’s (includes A-, A, A+) 

o No grade lower than a B- 

o No Incompletes 

- Honor Roll 

o Minimum of 4 A’s (includes A-, A, A+) 

o No grades lower than a B- 

o No Incompletes 

Congratulations to all students who have earned this achievement for marking period 1! 

Please remember to either make a note in Genesis or call prior to picking up students for early dismissal or in the 

event there is a midday appointment. If we are aware prior to a parent/guardian arrival, we can have students 

ready and waiting to be picked up. Building assemblies, physical education classes, and lunch are three examples 

of circumstances that present challenges when we must locate and pull students from class without prior 

knowledge.  

With ice, rain, potential snow fall, etc., student entry to the building creates wet spots on an already slick surface. 

Many of our students often wear Crocs or slippers to school. These types of footwear can be extra slippery on wet 

or icy services. Please encourage your student to be careful when insisting on wearing them or choose an alternate 

shoe with better grip.  

Finally, please remember that tomorrow is a one session day with student dismissal at 12:05. There is also no 

school on January 2nd after New Year’s Day. Classes will start up again on Tuesday, January 3rd. Once again, to all 

our Hawk families, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year!  

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

https://www.instagram.com/riverdell_middleschool/

